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Marksans Pharma Ltd.

18™ December, 2019
To,
BSE Limited
Phiroze Jeejeeboi Towers,
Dalal Street,
Mumbai —400001.

Kind Attn: Ms. Nivedita Khatri, Deputy Manager, On-line Surveillance
Sub: Increase in volume

Ref.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2019-2020 / 101 dated 18" December, 2019
Dear Madam,

This has reference to your letter reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2019-2020 / 101 Dated
December 18, 2019 received through e-mail, seeking company’s response on increase in vloumn
in the shares of Marksans Pharma Limited in the Exchanges. In this connection, we would like to
state as under.

The trading volumn in the shares of the Company is absolutely market driven and is beyond the
Company’s control. The Company has no role, in any way, in the trading in shares of the
Company in the Exchanges.

Please be informed that the Company has been intimating all unpublished price sensitive
information to the Exchanges at the relevant point of time regularly.

Hope the above will clarify the position.
Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,
For Marksans Pharzla Limited

(ks

Harshavardhan Panigrahi
Company Secretary
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